Journal of Inclusion Phenomena and Molecular Recognition in Chemistry 13: iii, 1992.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Journal of Inclusion Phenomena and Molecular Recognition in Chemistry is proud to
announce the appointment of a new co-editor-in-chief: Prof. John D. Lamb, Brigham
Young University, Provo, Utah, U.S.A.

Please note that all manuscripts intended for publication should preferably be sub-
mitted to the Journals Office, Kluwer Academic Publishers, P.O. Box 17, 3300 AA
Dordrecht, The Netherlands (Telephone (31) 78 334209) or to one of the Editors.

THE PUBLISHER



